
Assonet  Resident  Graduates
from The Schwartz School at
Meeting Street
Assonet resident and Schwartz School student Evan Couto donned
his blue cap and gown while receiving his diploma from John
Kershaw, Director of Special Education at The Schwartz School,
Margaret Knowlton, Director of School Age Programs at Meeting
Street and Jean Lawton, teaching assistant at The Schwartz
School.
The Schwartz School at Meeting Street is pleased to announce
that Assonet resident Evan Couto has graduated from its high
school program.

Donning a blue cap and gown, Evan received his diploma from
John Kershaw, Director of Special Education at The Schwartz
School, and Margaret Knowlton, Director of School Age Programs
at Meeting Street. The event was emceed by WPRI 12 news anchor
Mike Montecalvo.

The Schwartz School provides education and services on an
individualized basis, tailoring services to the educational
needs of each child. Its unique program is designed to serve
students with special needs year round, providing them with a
tailored  curriculum  including  educational,  therapeutic  and
nursing services.

______________________________________________________________
______
About Meeting Street
Founded  in  1946,  Meeting  Street  compassionately  and
innovatively empowers children and their families to thrive by
fostering the development of the whole child. Meeting Street’s
vision  is  to  be  a  national  leader  in  child  development,
education, research and training. Today, Meeting Street works
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with more than 4,000 children and families annually through
its  core  programs:  Early  Intervention,  Early  Head  Start,
Olneyville  Initiative,  Healthy  Families  America,  The  Early
Learning Center, The Grace School, The Carter School, and The
Schwartz  Center.  For  more  information,  visit
www.MeetingStreet.org.


